
 

March 22, 2023 
 
 
 
Ms. Lisa Tang 
Bay Area Compliance Laboratories Corp. 
1274 Anvilwood Avenue 
Sunnyvale, CA 94089 
 
Dear Ms. Tang: 
 
NIST is pleased to inform you that your laboratory continues to be recognized by Mexico’s Federal 
Telecommunications Institute (IFT). The recognition has been renewed.  The information regarding 
your recognition is as follows: 
 
Identification No.: US0057  
CAB Name:   Bay Area Compliance Laboratories Corp.     
Physical Location:  1274 Anvilwood Avenue, Sunnyvale, CA 94089 
Scope of Recognition: NOM-208-SCFI-2016 with IFT-008-2015 
Date of IFT Letter:  March 10, 2023 
Expiration Date:  September 30, 2024 
 
You may submit test data to IFT to verify that the equipment to be imported into Mexico satisfies the 
applicable requirements.  The recognition of your organization will remain in force until September 30, 
2024, as long as the accreditation for the designated scope remains valid and your organization complies 
with the designation requirements. 
 
Recognized CABs are listed on the NIST website at https://www.nist.gov/standardsgov/lists-recognized-
us-cabs.  Please contact the TEL MRA Program at mra@nist.gov if you have any questions. Thank you 
for your cooperation.   
 
Sincerely, 

 
Ramona J. Saar 
NIST TEL MRA Program 
 
Enclosure  
 
cc:  Nathalie Rioux 

UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE 
National Institute of Standards and Technology 
Gaithersburg, Maryland 20899-2100 
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